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WASHINGTON COUNTY FAIR ACCEPTS CITIZENS FOR JIM MARTIN APPLICATION
Jim Martin Welcomes Challenges To His Platform

Lake Elmo, Minnesota -- 17 July 2010:

The principal  campaign committee  for  Jim Martin  announced today that  the  Washington 
County Fair has accepted its application.  Jim Martin, a candidate for the district 56A seat in 
the Minnesota House Of Representatives, is expected to appear in an outdoor slot near the 
bingo hall from August 4th thru August 8th.

“This is a great opportunity to see animals, have fun at the carnival, eat good food, and listen 
to great music.”  Jim Martin continued, “It is also a great time for my neighbors to pick my 
brain and critique my platform.  I have heard from some people that rumors are circulating 
about my stance on certain issues.  Instead of relying on hearsay, I encourage voters to get the 
word directly from the horses mouth.”

# # #

For more information, please visit <http://www.VoteJimMartin.com> or contact Jim Martin
directly at (651) 206-8663.

<http://2010.VoteJimMartin.com/reference/news=2010-07-17=washington_county_fair_accepts_citizens_for_jim_martin_application.pdf>.


